
Inquiry About Sibling Tuition Reduction 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[School's Name] 

[School's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Principal's Name/Admissions Office], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about any available tuition reduction 

options for families enrolling multiple siblings at [School's Name]. We are considering enrolling 

[Child's Name] for the upcoming academic year and would like more information on potential 

discounts for siblings. 

We believe that [School's Name] would be the best fit for our children's education, and any 

assistance you could provide regarding tuition would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


